
Pringle-Morse School 

 

 
                                                                              

                     PUMPKIN  CONTEST 

 
 

JUDGING is Wednesday, October 28
th
  12:00 PM – 3:35PM  

1
st
 Day Pumpkins can be brought to school is…………. 

Monday, October 26
th

   

Parent participation is encouraged.  We want 

this to be a family project. 

 

        Guidelines to be followed: 

 Only 1 pumpkin may be used per project per student 

 No teams 

 No carvings allowed. 

 Pumpkins must be visible   

ONLY pumpkins meeting the above guidelines will be judged. 

Pumpkins will be judged on originality and creativity.  Pumpkins will be 
assigned a number for judging. 

 

Enjoy quality time with your kids!  


